December Newsletter
Ms. Karr’s Class
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Dear 3rd Grade Parents,

I hope you enjoyed the Thanksgiving holiday!  I am very thankful that I get to work with you and your kids every day. I am grateful that I get to watch them grow and develop. 
Conferences

Student-led conferences are next week. Your child has been busy preparing things to share with you. I look forward to meeting with you and your child next week. 

Upcoming Events

December 3rd
 

Report Cards posted to family access

December 4th & 5th    
Student Lead Conferences

Dec. 23rd  – Jan. 3rd  
Winter Break! No school…Happy Holidays!
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Reading
We are learning about main ideas, supporting details, and summarizing. To improve comprehension, the students are working hard to identify the important events from a story that are worth remembering. Identifying these main ideas and putting them in our own words helps us to remember, organize, and understand the importance of what we read. 
At home, you can ask questions to help your child develop this reading strategy. 

1. What is the main idea of that chapter?

2. What are the supporting details? Do those details support the main idea?

3. How would you summarize that story for someone that has not read it? Remember, you don’t want to give them too many details because you want them to read it!

Math
This week finished Module 2 and are starting to work on Module 3 – Multiplication and Division. The focus will be on the most common uses of multiplication and division – those involving multiples of equal groups, equal sharing and equal grouping. Please see our classroom website for links to parent letters which will keep you informed about the different strategies we will be learning. Please continue to work on multiplication and division math facts up to 100. 
Writing

Writer’s Workshop [image: image1.wmf]
We are going to spend this month learning how to write book reviews! 
                                                                                                     [image: image3.wmf]
Again, thank you for reading this newsletter and for all the support and encouragement you have given to me this past month. I look forward to seeing you at conferences. If you have any questions, please contact me at karrs@issaquah.wednet.edu. 
Sincerely,

Shannon Karr
